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The identified gaps highlighted in the meeting generally related to the consistency and 
clarity across the proposed consultation materials.  
  
The CAA explained that should EAL decide to proceed to the Gateway, the Gateway would 
be held at the end of September. If EAL elect to withdraw the submission from the 
September 2024 Gateway, the CAA would need to identify a new Gateway slot and publish 
a statement on the airspace change portal explaining EAL’s withdrawal from this Gateway 
date.  
 
It was emphasised that it would be inappropriate for the CAA to make any recommendation 
to EAL on potentially withdrawing from the Gateway, as ultimately it is the change 
sponsor’s decision and responsibility. EAL confirmed they would consider the feedback 
provided at the meeting and advise the CAA of the intentions in the coming days. 
  
Item 3 – Timeline and next steps 
 
Should EAL elect to withdraw from the September 2024 Gateway, the CAA advised that 
any proposed timeline would be considered in line with the CAA’s published prioritisation 
policy. EAL will also require to co-ordinate with ACOG given the overall programme plan 
for Masterplan ACPs.  
 
The CAA confirmed that the ScTMA Masterplan ACPs must be formally assessed by the 
CAA in parallel at the same Gateway due to the linkage to the Masterplan process. This is 
due to interdependencies between the airspace change proposals.  
 

 confirmed the need to speak with the EAL project sponsor regarding next steps, in 
addition to engaging with Glasgow and NERL who form part of the ScTMA Masterplan 
cluster. EAL remain fully committed in ensuring that their Stage 3 Gateway submission 
meets the CAP 1616 process requirements and will prioritise resources where required. 
EAL were tasked with contacting their CAA Airspace Change Account Manager once a 
decision has been made on whether to withdraw or to proceed to the Gateway.  
 
Post meeting note 
 
9 September 2024: EAL provided written confirmation to the CAA that they have elected 
to withdraw their Stage 3 submission from the September 2024 Gateway. 
 

 
Actions arising from the meeting  
 
Subject Name Action 
Stage 3 
Submission 

EAL Provide confirmation to the CAA of EAL’s intentions 
regarding the September 2024 Gateway 
 
Post meeting note 
 
9 September 2024: EAL provided written confirmation to 
the CAA that they have elected to withdraw their Stage 3 
submission from the September 2024 Gateway. 
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